
August 12, 2020 

For the past 50 years Westerly Marine has developed a reputation for building boats of the 
highest caliber, producing some of the world's finest racing and cruising yachts. 

It has been a good run, but as of this notice we will no longer be accepting any new production 
orders. Over the course of the next several weeks we will complete existing projects, wind 
down operations, and liquidate assets. 

As we move toward retirement, we will be shifting our business model and offering our services 
to the marine, composite, and private sectors for manufacturing consultation, estimating, 
materials supply and project management. Please contact us if you have a need for any of the 
services we offer. 

We would like to express our thanks and gratitude to our customers, associates, employees, 
and the sailing community for their confidence and support throughout the years. 

Lynn Bowser 
714.856.1428 
lynn@westerlymarine.com 

Steve Lee 
714.856.1648 
steve@westerlymarine.com 
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